
CENTRE FOR DISTANCE AND ONLINE EDUCATION 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 
 

 

This is for the information of all the concerned that the CSDE workshop scheduled from                       

25th October, 2023 has been postponed till further notice. 

 

Sd/- 
Director, CDOE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


